Memorandum
July 20, 2007

To:

TR-070818 File

From:

Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager

Subject:
Revised documents from the City of Richland

A meeting was held on July 19, 2007, to discuss the petition filed by the City of Richland in docket TR-070818. Representatives from of BNSF Railway, City of Richland, City of Kennewick and UTC staff participated.

Attached is a copy of the documents provided at the meeting by Jack Arnold on behalf of the city of Richland. Documents include a preemption worksheet and engineering drawings of the proposed changes to the railroad crossing.

